MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE
SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn Hotel at 7:00 a. m., Wednesday,
May 12, 1976, by President Don Kirk.

PRESENT: Cap Landolt
Matt Mathews
Al Neumann
Chuck Jacobson
Dick Chandler
Ace Gotcher
Gene Lindquist
Jim Wryatt
Lionel Garcia
Pete Gist
Randy Hall
Don Kirk
Harry Jennings

Lunches for English discussed. Motion passed to pay hotel an extra
$50. 00 because of misunderstanding of price.

Chuck Jacobson discussed his correspondence with group from
Aukland, New Zealand, regarding tour of space center. Al Neumann

plus Pete Gist or some other NASA related member to greet group.

Ed White Youth Center to be one of the recipients of the Shrimp Boil.

Harry Jennings - Secretary



